
f\V^ 
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContacfThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2010 3:26 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 10-176-EL-ATA 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum - f l 

Date: 11/15/2010 ^ 
o 

Re: Lora Mohar O 
8729 Gatewood Dr 
North Ridgeville, OH 44039 

Docketing Case No.:10-176-EL-ATA 

Re: Case 10-176 -1 feel it is unfair that the date for a decision on the all electric discounts has been pushed back 
until late January of 2011. Perhaps if the PUCO had not taken 5 months to respond to the OCC's request to 
inquire about First Energy's practices this could have been resolved in November 2010 like it was supposed to 
be. It's odd that the OCC had to wait for 5 months for a decision while First Energy was granted a continuance 
in less than a day's time. 
This is putting people's lives on hold regarding selling a home. Also, it just creates a great deal of anxiety when 
a homeowner doesn't know if their home value will plummet with no hope of recovery, and they'll be stuck with 
extremely high utility bills forever! This is nothing any of us signed up for when we purebred these homes. 

Please docket the attached in the case nimiber above. 
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